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The Albemarle School

The Colts Chronicle for February 2023
is presented here. You can find
information on subjects like dress
codes, sports, birthdays, and hunter
safety here. In February, there will be
a lot going on at the school, including
basketball games and the Basketball
TIC Tournament! Purchase some
Candy Grams to send to your friends.
Visit The Albemarle School's website
at thealbemarleschool.org to learn
more about what's going on in and
around the school.



Teachers thought
the dress code

was reasonable
to have. The

students thought
it was a little too

strict but still
thought it was
good to have.

You may be wondering why we even
have these rules on the dress code. We
have these rules because when these
rules are too laid back, people will go
too far and wear inappropriate
clothing. It helps when we have
boundaries. Another reason is to keep
people from being distracted like if
someone shows up with crazy-colored
hair you will be more focused on the
hair instead of your work.

DRESS CODE
And the reason why

1.Hats, caps, masks, toboggans, hoods, sweatbands,
bandanas, or sunglasses are not allowed to be worn in
any classroom or the cafeteria. 
2.Jewelry should be minimal and non-distracting. 
3.Doo-rags, stocking caps, combs, picks and brushes
are not allowed.
 4.Pants/shorts must be worn at the waist with no
excessive tight fit. 
5.Students should not wear sagging pants or shorts –
no under clothing visible. 
6.No sleepwear, pajamas, pajama pants, or sweat pants
are allowed. 
7.students should not wear clothes with holes, cutouts,
or rips. 
8.Athletic wear may be worn the day of a game with the
coach’s approval. 
9. Students should not have shirt tails hanging out if
the shirt tail is baggy or of extended length.. 
10.Students should not have bare midriffs, low cut tops
showing cleavage, backless or net tops, spaghetti
straps, halter tops, transparent blouses/shirts, tank
tops, short shorts, short miniskirts, or short mini-
dresses. 
11.When standing and arms relaxed at the sides, the
length of clothing must be at or below the mid-thigh. 
12.Slits of dresses must not exceed mid-thigh. 
13.In addition, when one is seated or bends over, under
clothing and/or skin should not be revealed. 
14.Blinking, studded or chain belts are not permitted. 

15.Students are not allowed to wear tight clothing
such as knit or spandex bicycle/biker pants or overly
tight pants, skirts, shorts, or dresses. 
16.Yoga pants/leggings may be worn with an
appropriate top that extends to the mid-thigh. 
17.Only hair color (dye) that is a natural color (red,
blond, brown) is permissible. No student may have
more than two tones artificially colored into his/her
hair. 
18.Students are not allowed to have any visible body
piercing except for the ears. (No more than two
piercings per ear.) 
19.Visible and permanent tattoos/brands shall be
covered to prohibit display. 
20.Hair should be neatly groomed, clean, and worn so
that it is not considered a health hazard or a
distraction to instruction and learning. “Mohawk”
haircuts or any haircuts with initials and designs are
not acceptable. 
21.Facial hair should meet the criteria of being well-
groomed. 
22.Application of make-up during class is not allowed.
Excessive or distracting makeup is not allowed.
23.Students will display higher expectations of dress
code while attending field trips and athletic events
representing Albemarle School. (Teacher or Coach
Requirement) 24.The school Headmaster/designed
may approve certain items as spirit wears for
particular school days or events.

By: Ava Fennel and Anna Sherlock



 COLTS    
 SPORTS

Next month there will
be a tournament for
basketball.
The teams of the colts
will be JV, Varsity, and
Middle school boys
and girls.  

By:  Jett West



Hunter
Saftey

Our hunter safety team meets
every Saturday. Also, if you're
on the team you shoot 20
rounds every Saturday. But
don't worry because the times
are from 10:00 am to 12:30
pm. If you do bow the times
are 4:00 pm to 6:00 pm. The
bow is at the PFG building. If
you are on the shooting team
you meet at Camp Cale.
Please join us if you attend the
Albemarle school, and thanks
for reading.

By: Whit Meher



Kindergarten would like a Scavenger Hunt
1st grade would like a Fictional Character Day
2nd grade would like Temporary Tattoo Day
3rd grade would like Pajama Day
4th grade would like Lunch On Playground Day
5th grade would like Dress Like A NBA Player Day
6th grade would like to bring back Raffle Tickets
7th grade would like Decades Day
8th grade would like Sports Day
9th, 10th, 11th, and 12th would like Student Teacher
Flip Day

As part of our school's effort to generate money, Fun
Fridays, the seventh-grade class surveyed the other

grades to see if they had any suggestions.
 

Fun Friday Ideas
By: Kailey Fernandez, JD, and Caris Smith



Some things that middle and high school would like to get
to do are flag football, student vs teacher volleyball games,

dodgeball, tug-o-war, corn hole, and ultimate frisbee.

 

Field Day
We get to do field day, typically during May, because it
is a day where all grades get to have fun before the last

days of school. Elementary school gets to do games
such as tug of war and the softball throw. Middle and
high school get to spend the day playing volleyball or

just hanging out with their friends.
 

By: Kailey Fernandez and Caris Smith 


